
 

 

Build a Bench for Jack  
 

 
 

 
Jack Welch walked. And walked. And walked! We rarely saw this active man sit, but when he 
did, he always had some story to tell about the land, the people, and what you could do to 
help Flagstaff be the best place to live.  
 
When asked, Jack always said that Frances Short Pond was his favorite place in Flagstaff 
because there was always something to look at. We would like to place a bench in this 
special place in memory of Jack Welch.  
 
The Friends of Jack needs to raise $1,300 to cover the cost of a bench with a plaque 
honoring him. The Friends of the Rio de Flag have offered to act as the banker for this project 
and donations will be tax deductible through their 501(c)(3) status. Thanks to an anonymous 
donor, your gift will be matched dollar for dollar until we have reached our goal. 
 
Please send donations for this sincere and worthwhile project (Include a notation that the 
donation is for the bench for Jack) to: 
 
             Friends of the Rio de Flag 
             P.O. Box 151 
             Flagstaff, AZ  86002 
 
OR donate online at:   https://friendsoftheriodeflag.org/ 
 
IMPORTANT - If you donate online, you must send an email to Sara Day at 
deflagrio@gmail.com to tell her that your donation is to go to the bench, not the general 
Friends of the Rio fund. She will send a tax-deductible information letter to you at the end of 
the year if you provide this information. 
 

Thank you!  
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